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Tuesday 10 October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

ASPIRE REWARD CARD – Whole school roll out   

I am pleased to announce that after a suucessful 6 week piliot with Year 10 students, 
we will be introducting the ASPIRE reward card to all students from Monday 9 
October 2023.  
 
ASPIRE qualities and competencies are something students display on a daily basis, 
whilst continuing to develop those that they find most difficult through persistence 
and resilience.  
 
The introduction of the new ASPIRE card will give staff the opportunity to reward 
students during social times, ACE clubs and when representing the Academy. The 
ASPIRE card will be stapled into planners with the First Impressions Card and will run 
alongside our current reward system, with students aspiring to reach “The 1000 
points club”.  
 
Every completed ASPIRE card will be handed to the students’ Head of House - a 
replacement will then be given and a certificate presented to the student in the 
following week’s House assembly. Students will be rewarded with 150 house points 
that will contribute not only towards their individual House points, but also the 
House’s points tally.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please email tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Tom Peacock  
Head of Year 11  
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